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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
Senate Memorial 115 requests the New Mexico councils of governments allow New Mexico 
land grant communities to be members of these regional councils so that all local communities 
would be included in governing decisions and community development.   
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact to the state is anticipated. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
SM 115 recognizes the historical importance of New Mexico’s land grant communities to the 
state’s culture and their embodiment of positive community growth and economic development.  
It notes that the state’s six regional councils of governments are multiservice entities that deliver 
numerous federal, state and local programs, and also function as planning organizations, 
technical assistance providers and visionaries to their member local governments.  The memorial 
encourages these regional councils to support land grant communities’ membership in those 
councils as being mutually beneficial. 
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